
From: Eric Stevenson [mailto:emstevenson1975@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, August 18, 2016 8:34 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: No Northern Pass!!! 
 

Hello Pamela, 

I am writing to voice my opposition to the proposed Nothern Pass project. I am very passionate 
about protecting our open spaces and natural heritage. We can not and should not compromise 
the beauty of our state and the high quality of life that we enjoy  here in NH. The Northern Pass 
is looking to exploit the residents of NH and the unspoiled rural character of our state. I ask you 
to examine the negative impact this project would have on us.I am a resident of Meredith, have a 
wife and two young children, I love this state and all the opportunities it provides. Please do not 
allow this project to move forward. 

I appreciate your time, 

Eric Stevenson 
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